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Helen Zhao

Subject: FW: Daewoo Electronics Corporation, FCC ID: C5F7NF0015,  Assessment NO.: AN04T4258, 
Notice#1

-----Original Message-----
From: Compliance Certification Services Client [mailto:hzhao@ccsemc.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2004 5:13 PM
To: Helen Zhao
Subject: Daewoo Electronics Corporation, FCC ID: C5F7NF0015, Assessment
NO.: AN04T4258, Notice#1

I'll attach the cover letter.

From: Compliance Certification Services [mailto:hzhao@ccsemc.com]
Sent: Thu 10/14/2004 5:18 PM
To: Helen Zhao
Subject: Daewoo Electronics Corporation, FCC ID: C5F7NF0015, Assessment NO.: AN04T4258, 
Notice#1

Question #1: The model names DVR-S04 and DF-L71N were already included in the first Class 
II permissive change filing (approved on 9/2/2004). This is the second class II permissive
change filing. But Class II permissive change cover letter was not included in the filing,
please provide.

Question #2: This is for your information. You'd better list FCC ID on the test report. 
FCC does not track model name, but they do care FCC ID. In future, please always include 
FCC ID into the test report for all applications seeking FCC certification.

Best regards,
Helen Zhao

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of the
original e-mail date may result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee.
Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be 
submitted. Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to 
the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.


